
Editor’s Note

Use of ultraviolet light to help age nightjars, owlet-nightjars, 
frogmouths and owls by M.D. Blythman and J.L. Sansom, 
Corella 40(4): 98-99.

It has been drawn to the editor’s attention that some appropriate 
attributions were omitted from this short paper. Most importantly, 
Michael Lohr of Edith Cowan University should have been 
included among the authors, particularly because of his role in 
initiating this project. Acknowledgement of the supportive roles 
of Neil Hamilton and Veronica Newbury in the project is also 
appropriate.
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